
 

 

St. John’s Church of England Primary School and Nursery 
Laund Nook, Belper, Derbyshire DE56 1GY, 01773 822995 

www.stjohnsbelper.co.uk 
info@st-johnscofe.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher Mr. R. Averis B.Sc. P.G.C.E. N.P.Q.H.  
 

Monday 18th October 2021 
Reference – Appointment of temporary, year 4, full time class teacher 
Starting date – 1st January 2022  
Finishing date – 31st August 2022 
 
Dear potential candidate 

Thank you for expressing an interest in joining our good school, I look forward to hopefully receiving 
your application.  
 
We are a popular, Church of England (VC) primary school with four hundred and forty pupils on role. 
We are located in a residential area in the market town of Belper, seven miles north of Derby, in the 
picturesque world heritage site of the Derwent Valley.   
 
In normal circumstances we welcome potential candidates to our school at any time as a visit may 
help candidates with their application. However at present we are inviting candidates to look around 
our school in small groups when no children are on site. If you would like to come and look at our 
school and meet the headteacher please ring school and book an appointment for a tour at 4.30pm 
on either Monday 8th, Thursday 11th or Tuesday 16th November.  
 
Applications can be made through the local authority web site and the closing date for all 
applications is Sunday 21st November. We plan on telling candidates that have been shortlisted for 
interview by Thursday 25th November. Interviews will be held on Tuesday 30th November.  Please 
ensure that you regularly check your emails during this period to see if you have been invited for 
interview.  
 
On interview day we will follow government guidelines at the time. At present, we intend to offer 
candidates a face to face interview with activities in school, but will work with online interviews if 
COVID measures mean that this is necessary.  
 
If you have not heard from us by Wednesday 1st December please feel free to contact the school so 
we can give you feedback as to why you unfortunately have not been successful this time to help 
with any future applications.  
 
Should you require any other information please visit our web site, www.stjohnsbelper.co.uk , or 
contact the school directly. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mr. Roger Averis - Headteacher 


